
Candlelight Walk
Enjoy the peaceful beauty of the...

All  are invited to enjoy the peaceful, winter beauty of the Rudolph
Environmental Center as they participate in the Candlelight Walk. 

   
 
 

The trails within the Rudolph Environmental Center (REC) will be lit with
luminaries to guide your way as you enjoy God's beautiful gift.  

 
Due to limited parking at the REC and to ensure the safety of all participants,

walkers will meet at NCES: St. Mark to be bused.  
 
 

Wednesday, December 19, 2018

Walk with friends...Walk with family...Walk with your faith community!  

 When: Wednesday, December 19 
 

Departure Times from NCES: St. Mark:  
5:15pm, 5:45pm, 6:15pm & 6:45pm 

602 Military Road 
Rothschild 

**Park in the west parking lot 
 

Return bus times from the REC: every 1/2 hour from 6:00 - 7:30pm 
 

Stay Warm: After your walk, enjoy cookies and hot chocolate by the campfire.  
Cookies and cocoa will also be available at NCES: St. Mark. 

 
Remember to dress for the weather! 

 
*** If you have small children, consider bringing a sled for ease.  

Snowshoes are also welcome. 
 


